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Dear sirs,
While I am unable to attend the hearing scheduled for 6/4/2024
due to a prior commitment, for the record I am vehemently
opposed to this project. With the understanding that its purpose
is to provide a “renewable” source of power that will offset the
environmental impact of  fossil fuels and help stop “climate
change”. Research has shown  that climate is a natural
phenomenon of our planet that has been constantly changing
since the earth was formed. This wind farm, a terrible blight on
our beautiful coastline, will be minuscule in its impact on our
climate; to say nothing of the fact that the power to be generated
will serve only Maryland and not Delaware.
I am outraged that my early morning view of the horizon, as I
cast my line out beyond the surf and settle in for a day’s fishing
at 3Rs beach, will be ruined by an ugly concatenation of
spinning windmills across the spectrum. Have you thoroughly
studied the negative impact this will have on the tourist trade…
the economy of the area?
Please do not proceed with this asinine project!  
 
Respectfully,
 
John W. Kerlish
31021 Riverwood Road
Millsboro, DE 19966
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